GOVERNOR'S SECRETARIAT
PUNJAB RAJ] BHAVAN
CHANDIGARH-16001

To

Vice Chancellors/ Directors,
Universities/ Institutes of Punjab,

No.07/01/2024-2G-PRB/ 428 4
Chandigarh, Dated 27 ) 5/2025

Sub:- Regarding Advertisement for the post of Vice Chancellor
in Dr. Rammanohar Lohiya Avadh University, Ayodhya,

Uttar Pradesh.
Sir,
Please refer on the subject noted above.

2. Applications for the post of Vice Chancellor in Dr.
Rammanohar Lohiya Avadh University, Ayodhya, Uttar Pradesh are

invited till 09th June,2025.
3. Therefore, you are requested to kindly publish the copy of

advertisement in your University website at the earliest.

Yours sincerely

oA

(Bhim Sain Garg)
Under Secretary
Punjab Raj Bhavan



